NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING

LAKE OF THE ROCKIES METROPOLITAN DISTRICT
EL PASO COUNTY, COLORADO

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of Lake of the Rockies Metropolitan
District, El Paso County, Colorado, will hold a Special Meeting on Thursday, September 24,
2020 at 1:00 p.m., due to COVID-19 and concern for the public health we are asking that the public

attend the meeting virtually using the following link and call in information for the purpose of conducting
any business which may come before the Board. This meetings is open to the public.

Join Zoom Meeting
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82707825139?pwd=TWNybFQ2c3pzQWImd3RrWEFiMXdsQT09
Meeting ID: 827 0782 5139

Passcode: 143501

This notice is given by order of the Board of Directors of the District.
LAKE OF THE ROCKIES METROPOLITAN
DISTRICT, EL PASO COUNTY, COLORADO

By: /s/ Josh Miller
Manager




